
2nd Grade

The Week of March 10th, 2025

Email: ksummerfield@sd288.org

Upcoming Events A Note To You

Practice At Home

Practice At Home

Hello Families!
Please check in with your child to make sure 
they have PE shoes here at school. We have 
PE on Wednesday this week. 
Continue to help your kiddo track their 
reading on their Silverwood reading logs to 
earn a Silverwood reading ticket.
Have a great week! 
Mrs. Summerfield

3/10 ~ Idaho Lottery is visiting our 
classroom
3/19 & 3/20 ~ Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 
3/20 ~ Silverwood reading logs are 
due
3/20 ~ Last day of the quarter
3/21 ~ No School
3/24-3/28 ~ Spring Break

Spelling: au, aw, augh
Au~ comes in the middle of a word like in ‘haul’ and ‘fault’
Augh ~ comes in the middle of a word, like in ‘caught’ 
Aw~ comes at the end of a word, like in ‘thaw’ and ‘saw’ AND can be 
followed by ‘n’ like in ‘fawn’ and ‘yawn’ AND ends a syllable like in 
‘aw/ful’ and ‘aw/kward’
Reading: We are picking up where we left off with our pollinator 
research. We are researching a chosen pollinator and making 
posters to present our findings.
Math: We are beginning to investigate creating graphs to display 
data we’ve gathered.
Science: We will be learning more about properties of materials
and applying what we’ve learned to make a glue

 Read and write together! After your child finishes reading a story, challenge them to add 
onto their story in writing OR write a retell of the main events. Pay close attention to spelling!

 For math, practice adding and subtracting numbers using a variety of different strategies. 
These strategies might include decomposing numbers, using a number line, or drawing the 
base ten form of the numbers to add or subtract, etc.

 Challenge your kiddo to measure items around the house using a variety of measurement 
units. Then, discuss the difference in lengths and widths of those objects.


